
MEMO TO  : The Honorable President  
   and Board of Trustees  
 
 
FROM  : David A. Hulseberg  
   Village Manager  
 
 
DATE  : June 12, 2012 
 
 
SUBJECT  : Village of Lombard 2012-2013 Strategic Plan   
 
 
Attached is the revised Village of Lombard 2012-2013 Strategic Plan.  
Subsequent to the Village Board’s comments and suggestions provided to staff 
at the June 7th Village Board meeting, the following additional changes have 
been made to the Village of Lombard 2012-2013 Strategic Plan. 
 
Page 14 first paragraph wording added “not listed in any specific order”;  
 
Page 14 third paragraph wording added “or could be enhanced”; 
 
Page 14 fifth paragraph slash added between bargaining unit employees and 
non-bargaining unit employees. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.   
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